
 

Members And Attenders Prayer ListMembers And Attenders Prayer ListMembers And Attenders Prayer ListMembers And Attenders Prayer List    
Mary Bales Marge Brown 

Less Burnette Larry Caldwell 

Marilyn Caldwell Reona Connatser 

Mary Coulter Sarah Coulter 

Ruby Crumpton Kim Dahm (USAF) 

Juanita Davis Pearl DeLozier 

Fran England Nancy Feezell 

Jordan Hackworth (USAF) Evelyn Headrick 

Kenneth Headrick Mary Lois Hill 

Allene Johnson Don Laughter 

Buford Lemons J.B. Long 

Ruth Miller Dennis Morgan 

Donna Pack C.J. Pierce (US Army) 

Ica Pierce Steve Reagan 

Joe Sharp Helen Stone 

Helen Sullivan Martha Wallace 

Military Personnel  

 

Extended Session WorkersExtended Session WorkersExtended Session WorkersExtended Session Workers            
Sunday, November 22

nd
 

Early Service:  Dixie Alexander and Camilla Benson 

Babies/Toddlers:  Jordan & Emily Effler 

2s – 5s:  Peggy Hembree and Janice Garner 

 

 

Special Music 

2
nd

 Service 

“There Is A Redeemer” ............................................ Choir 
 

Both Services 

“How Could I Ask For More”.................. DiAnne Wilson 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Phone (865) 977-1526  Fax (865) 977-8526  

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

 

VITAL STATISTICS November 15, 2009 

Current Expense ....................................................................... 5688.60 

Building Fund.............................................................................. 205.00 

Poinsettias...................................................................................... 48.00 

Bus Fund.......................................................................................... 5.00 

Happy Helpers............................................................................... 35.00 

Youth................................................................................................ 8.00 

Mission Fund............................................................................... 319.06 

Total Deposit ............................................................................. 6308.66 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School:  244 Morning Worship:  190 

AM Extended Session:  16 (Includes both services) 

633 Worship Service (Wed. Nov. 11
th
):  N/A 

 

CONTACTS 

General Officers:  16 Adult IV:  2 

Encouragers:  3 ABC Class:  1 

Wisdom Seekers:  59 Happy Helpers:  34 

Golden Glow:  11 Friendship:  9 

Senior Men:  4 Mingles:  3 

Young Adults:  7 4 & 5 Yr. Olds:  1 

Total Contacts:  150 
 

 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
November 18, 2009 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 

 

 

Christmas Poinsettia Order FormChristmas Poinsettia Order FormChristmas Poinsettia Order FormChristmas Poinsettia Order Form    

The poinsettias will have several large full blooms with 

foil and ribbon. 
 

The cost is $8 per poinsettia. 
 

Please circle IN HONOR OF or IN MEMORY OF 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

TOTAL POINSETTIAS ORDERED ________________ 
 

TOTAL $$$ ENCLOSED_________ CASH OR CHECK 
 

Deadline To Order Is Sunday, November 29
th
. 
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GA Mailbox 
The GA Christmas Mailbox will be open for business on 

Sunday, November 29
th
.  Cost is 40¢ per card.  Due to the 

increased volume of cards over the last few years we do 

find it necessary to change the service a little.  We will 

collect cards at the mail box on November 29
th
, 

December 6
th
, & December 13

th
. We will only deliver on 

December 13
th
 & December 20

th
.  Hopefully, this will cut 

down on interruptions in your Sunday School 

classrooms.  All money raised will be given to the Lottie 

Moon Christmas Offering.  Thank you for your 

continued support to missions and the children’s 

programs. 
 

Soup and Chili SupperSoup and Chili SupperSoup and Chili SupperSoup and Chili Supper    
The WMU will be hosting a soup and chili supper on 

Wednesday, December 2
nd

.  They will begin serving at 

5:30 p.m.  Donations will be taken and go toward our 

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. 
 

Your Help Is Needed 
If you would be interested in helping decorate the PGBC 

Sanctuary for Christmas this year, please turn in an “I 

Wish” card with your name and phone number or call 

the church office at 977-1526.  Your help will be greatly 

appreciated. 
 

Preschool Christmas Party 
All preschool children birth through kindergarten, along 

with their parents and grandparents are invited to a 

party Saturday, December 5
th
 from 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. in 

the Fellowship Hall.  If older sibling care is needed or for 

more information contact Elizabeth Benson at 681-6505. 
 

Children’s PraiseChildren’s PraiseChildren’s PraiseChildren’s Praise    
The children are doing a great job learning their 

Christmas music.  “Christmas with Children’s Praise” 

will be Wednesday evening, December 16
th
.  Plan now to 

attend, your Christmas will be richer. 

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    
To the family of Jerry Walker. 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBER 

Jane Reed by Letter 
 

Homebound Member Of The Week 

Nov 15-21 Ica Pierce 

Nov 22-28 Marilyn Caldwell 

Marilyn Caldwell is new on our homebound list.  Her 

address is:  C/O Sterling House 511 Pearson Springs Rd. 

Suite 205, Maryville, TN 37803. 
 

Baby ShowerBaby ShowerBaby ShowerBaby Shower    
Schultz baby shower is Sunday, November 22

nd
 at 2:00 

p.m.  
 

CHURCH MEETING 

Deacon’s Meeting Sun. Nov. 22
nd

 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper Sun. Nov. 29
th
 Both AM Services 

 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    
For Sunday November 22

nd
 

1
st
 Service Jim Caldwell & Bill Fancher 

Sunday School Bud Waters & Dan Blevens 

2
nd

 Service Doyle Sloan & Jeff Ledford 
 

Depression SeminarDepression SeminarDepression SeminarDepression Seminar    
Dr. David Abernathy will be leading this seminar on 

December 12
th
 from 9:00 a.m. until noon.  David believes 

that many marriages today are struggling because one of 

the partners may be suffering from depression.   
 

This seminar will be held at the Chilhowee Baptist 

Association office (341 E. Lincoln Rd.).  The cost is 

$25/person or $35/couple.  This is $10/person and $15 for 

the manual David uses.  To sign up send $15 to the 

Association office, you can pay the rest the day of the 

seminar. 

Mark Your Calendar 

The Adult Choir will present 

“The Name Jesus” 

A Christmas Musical 

Celebrating Emmanuel, the King of Kings 

Sunday, December 13
th
 

6:00 PM 

 

Business Meeting MinutesBusiness Meeting MinutesBusiness Meeting MinutesBusiness Meeting Minutes    
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding. Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved. 

Organizations and department reports were given. 

Finance report for October was presented. The Sunday 

School average attendance for October was 212, average 

contacts were 149. The WMU collected over 80 

shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child.  They are now 

collecting food for the Chilhowee Baptist Center through 

mid December.  Rex Ogle reported for Discipleship 

Training.  There has been interest from the Truth 

Project to start some small group studies.  Jim Caldwell 

reported for the Homebound Ministry.  Cards continue 

to be sent to the homebound.  Robert Galyon reported 

for the Bus Committee.  Guidelines will be ready to be 

voted on at December Business Meeting.  Bus lettering 

has been approved and will be completed soon.   
 

Old Business: None 
 

New Business: WMU recommend that the Lottie Moon 

Christmas Offering goal be set at $8,700.  Passed. 
 

Stewardship Committee distributed the proposed 2010 

budget for review it will be discussed and voted on in the  

December Business Meeting. 
 

Jim Caldwell motioned to adjourn. All in favor. 

 

Volunteers Needed 

We are looking for volunteers to help drive the shuttle 

cart on Sunday Mornings.  Please contact the church 

office at 977-1526. 


